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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act changes the state law that prohibits housing discrimination. The Act removes an
exemption from the law. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.4).

Removes from state law an exception that allowed for residential property owners to engage in
housing discrimination based on certain protected characteristics in certain circumstances.
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